
James Nash State High School Transition into 
High School Update 

 
James Nash State High School is pleased to issue the following invitations to Year 6 students who 
have enrolled and been accepted into the school for 2019. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Enrolled students are invited to come to James Nash on this morning. Either parents/carers drop 
students off or students may decide to practice catching the bus.  Parents / Carers are welcome to 
stay for the beginning and we will answer questions and do a tour of the school if required.  We will 
have seniors to collect students either from the front gates or the bus stop and take them to J block.  
The morning will include the following: 

 A tour of the school (for parents/carers as well) 
 Get to know you activities. 
 Some sport and fun activities (please ensure you have a hat / drink bottle and of course, 

sunscreen). 
 A sausage sizzle for Morning Tea and the Tuckshop will be available for lunch or bring some 

food from home. 
 We will walk students from Gympie West SS back to school at 1.30pm and organise buses for 

other students back to their schools.  You will be back at your primary school in time to catch 
buses home. 

  
To attend this day, you must RSVP to James Nash either emailing or calling the school.  Please let us 
know that you will be attending this Transition Day by 12 November. We need to let your primary 
schools who will be present on this day. 
Email: Courtney Cross at ccros94@eq.edu.au or ring 54806333 to let us know you are coming.  If 
you don’t let us know, we will not be organising transport back to school for you. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
Enrolled students are also invited to the James Nash Orientation Day, which is a more formalised 
day, where students will experience what a day in the life of a high schooler is like.  Students will be 
placed in classes for 2019 and will meet some of their teachers for next year.  On this day, students 
will practise using the Tuckshop and get to know how to read your timetable. 
  
Booklists, School Camp information and information about school uniform requirements will be shared 
on this day as well. 
  

Some Important Date Claimers: 
 
12 November Please RSVP to let us know if you are coming to the 20 November Transition 
Morning. 
  
3 December Orientation Day 
  
Week 4, 2019 Year 7 Camp.  We expect all students to attend.  Ms Lord, your Head of Year, 
will provide more info on Orientation Day. 
  

Invitation to our Transition 
Morning 

Tuesday 20 November at James 
Nash 

9.30am—1.30pm 

  
  

Invitation to our Orientation Day 

Monday 3 December at James 
Nash 

9.30am—2.30pm 
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